
Number : S-995/UN2.B-UIGM/OTL/04/00/2024    Depok, 16th December 2024
Subject : Appreciation and Congratulations on the 2024 UI GreenMetric

Rankings

Dear Esteemed Presidents, Rectors, Vice Chancellors, and Directors

Prof. Ing. Petr Sklenicka, CSc. dr.h.c.
Czech University of Life Sciences Prague
Czech Republic

Warm greetings from UI GreenMetric and the University of Sao Paulo!

We hope this invitation finds you well.

We extend our high appreciation for your enthusiastic participation in the 2024 UI GreenMetric World
University Rankings Results and Awards Ceremony, held on December 12, 2024, from 9:00 AM to 11:30
AM (Brazil time). Hosted by the prestigious Universidade de São Paulo at the University Council
Auditorium, this event marked a significant milestone in global sustainability achievements in higher
education.

This year’s ceremony was truly exceptional, with nearly 300 new universities joining our rankings—an
inspiring testament to the growing commitment of higher education institutions worldwide to lead the charge
toward a sustainable future. For a detailed press release on this momentous occasion, please visit:
https://greenmetric.ui.ac.id/press-release .

The 2024 rankings celebrate the remarkable efforts of 1,477 universities from 95 countries in integrating
sustainable practices into their operations and academic pursuits. We applaud the visionary strategies
undertaken to transform campuses into vibrant hubs of sustainability. Attached to this email, you will find
your certificate and a fact file detailing your institution’s achievements.

We encourage you to share your institution’s success proudly on your social media platforms. Tag us on
LinkedIn (UI GreenMetric World University Rankings) and Instagram (@ui.greenmetric), and we will gladly
repost your celebration.

In addition, we would kindly encourage you to take our consultation service as this will help to improve your
university’s transformation to be more sustainable and support UI GreenMetric activities worldwide.

On behalf of UI GreenMetric, we extend our warmest congratulations to all universities, especially those
honored with awards this year. Your exemplary achievements set the standard and inspire us all to work
toward a more sustainable world.

As we look ahead, we thank you for your unwavering dedication and support of the UI GreenMetric
initiative. We wish you continued success in your efforts to build and manage world-class sustainable
campuses. We look forward to celebrating with you again in 2025.

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

                               1 / 1

https://greenmetric.ui.ac.id/press-release
http://www.tcpdf.org

